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Contact details


Clerk /editor


Joanna Otte


01328 822366





Councillors 


(unpaid volunteers)


Jetta Buck 


01328 878076





Stephen Harvey


01328 878257





Margaret Kennedy Chair


01328 822157   





Simon Price


07971 502834





Catherine Redford





Liz Spanton


01328 878144





Andrew Talbot Vice-chair


07818 507255





                 











Newsletter


July / August 2019


If you would like to include an article for publication in the Newsletter, 


please send your piece to the Editor at � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com�





Little Snoring Parish Council


Little Manor, Thursford Road


Little Snoring, NR21 0JN


     Tel: 01328 822366


� HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com�





Members of the public are invited to attend the Parish Council meetings. 


The next meeting is on 1 July 2019


at 7.30 pm in the Community Room  APrish noringpc@ggoglemail.comhower for the NEwsteads ming��������������������������������������������������������������on the Playing Field.
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Little Snoring Good Neighbours Here to Help


If you would like assistance, call Celia Lee on 01328 878789 to make arrangements in advance. If necessary please leave a message and someone will get back to you as soon as possible. 


We can help with shopping and prescription collection and can put you in touch with people to solve other problems. 





Celia also helps with the Fakenham Community Care Scheme for hospital, surgery and other health-related visits, and runs the Fakenham Carer’s Group offering support, information and friendship to all carers, whether it be a neighbour or relative a few hours or full time. Please do call her on 01328 878789 for information and assistance.




















�


in aid of St Andrew’s Church


in the 


Community Room on the Playing Field


on


Wednesday 5 December 10 am – 12 noon


Refreshments, cakes, and Raffle


All welcome


Contact Janet Harvey on 878740





� HYPERLINK "http://littlesnoringprimary.easysearch.org.uk/redir/web.php?url=%3D&s=little+snoring+church&ti=&app=aW5mb3NwYWNlZXN2Mg%3D%3D&spl=0&result=%3D&sp=0" \t "_top" �� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://ts2.mm.bing.net/th?id=HN.607991683985706301&pid=15.1&H=94&W=160" \* MERGEFORMATINET ����

















Little Snoring Pre-School has spaces for 2 – 4 year olds. Funding is available for 3 & 4 year olds and eligible 2 year olds.  The Pre-School is registered for the new 30 Hours & Tax-Free Childcare (more information from � HYPERLINK "http://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk" �www.childcarechoices.gov.uk� ). 


�


Please do ring to discuss your requirements or to make an appointment for a visit: contact Mandy on 07733144466 or 01328 878657; email � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpreschool@gmail.com" �littlesnoringpreschool@gmail.com�; or message us through Facebook: � HYPERLINK "https://www.facebook.com/Little-Snoring-Pre-school-418085078336515/" �https://www.facebook.com/Little-Snoring-Pre-school-418085078336515/�. We look forward to hearing from you.
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Arts and Crafts in the Community Room, Little Snoring


�


Drawing Classes with art teacher Glyn Rand, will be resuming on Monday mornings in September 10 am -12 noon in the Community Room. 


Glyn will be running courses on alternate Mondays – a ‘beginners’ course using black and white techniques and an ‘advanced’ course for those who have already completed the black and white.


£8.00 per session (£48 to be paid in full before beginning the classes).


If you would be interested in taking part please 


contact Margaret Kennedy on 01328 822157 to book a place











�             �             �


BBQ      RAFFLE		GAMES 	PRIZES


SUMMER FETE 


20TH OF JULY 2019


11 am – 3 pm  





Friends of Little Snoring Primary Academy


�




















Minutes of meetings and information about the Parish Council are available to view on the village website: � HYPERLINK "http://littlesnoringparishcouncil.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/" �http://littlesnoringparishcouncil.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/� 














Unfortunately the Parish Council application for funding for flowers around the village from Victory Housing Trust was not successful. They had applications amounting to over £36,000 and only had £20,000 to distribute.





Playing Field


However you will see that the new Ball Wall has been erected on the Playing Field for practising football, basket ball and cricket skills. Also on order is a picnic bench which will be put up near the Community Room. These items were paid for from a grant from the Ministry of Housing and Local Government supporting Pocket Parks.











St Andrew’s Church 


�





27 July, Cheese and Wine Evening, (6.30-8pm) to celebrate Norfolk Day at Norton’s Farm, Thursford.  


An event to raise money for Little Snoring and Thursford Churches. 


Ticket £10.  Contact Cara on 01328 878308.





14 September, 9am-5pm Bike, Ride, Walk in the Norfolk Countryside for Norfolk Churches Trust.  This annual event is a way of making money through sponsorship for NCT and a church of your choice.  


For information contact Janet on 01328 878740 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:info@norfolkchurchestrust.org.uk" �info@norfolkchurchestrust.org.uk�











The Parish Council website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.norfolkrcc.org.uk/wiki/index.php?title=Little_Snoring_Parish_Council" ��www.norfolkrcc.org.uk/wiki/index.php?title=Little_Snoring_Parish_Council�  





Little Snoring Parish Council








CUPPA IN THE COMMUNITY


Monthly afternoon tea and cake (and a raffle)


in the Community Room run and organised by volunteers


at 2.30 pm on the third Monday of each month –


15 July, 19 August, 16 September, 21 October, 


18 November and 16 December 2019.





If you can come, please contact Margaret 01328 822157 as


spaces are limited and you will need to book a place.


For only £2.00 you can have tea or coffee and cake. 


We may be able to help with transport if needed.





Do you have anything for the raffle or could you make a cake to share?





The money that we raise at the Cuppa in the Community usually goes towards paying off the cost of the kitchen cabinets and sinks which were generously installed at no cost by Les Mitchell. The total cost of the kitchen cabinets and sinks was £1,784. So far we paid off just over £600. 





Occasionally the Cuppa in the Community donates the day’s funds to a charity e.g. in November £100 was donated to the Poppy Appeal; in December £150 to First Focus in Fakenham; and in June £70 to Action for Children.





At the Annual Parish Meeting in May we received reports from some of the groups in the village. These are available to view on the Parish Council website � HYPERLINK "http://littlesnoringparishcouncil.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/" �http://littlesnoringparishcouncil.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/� 











